
 

Grandparents Day 

Thursday, September 19, 2019 

 

September 3, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

  We will celebrate Grandparents Day on Thursday, September 19th, from 

9:30 am-11:00 am. We are all very excited about having the grandparents of our 

school children come to F.A.W. to spend this special morning with their 

grandchildren. 

  Please inform grandparents of our special day by giving them the invitation 

that is being sent home in Tuesday Folders today. If your child’s grandparents are 

unable to attend, please feel free to invite another family member, special 

neighbor, or friend. 

We are planning to have a display dedicated to our grandparents. If you have 

any pictures of your children with their grandparents or their grandparents alone, 

please send them in to school with your child no later than September 19th. ​Please 

put your child’s name and grade on the back of the pictures.​ You may want to make 

copies of your pictures before you send them in. We will do our best to return all 

pictures. 

Thank you for all of your help! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Leake and Mrs. Young 

(Grandparents Day Committee) 


